
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! At [Health Club Name], we constantly strive to improve 

our services and provide the best experience for our members. 

As a valued member of our community, we would greatly appreciate your feedback on your 

experience with us. Your thoughts and insights are crucial in helping us understand how we can 

serve you better. 

If you could take a few minutes to fill out our brief survey, available at the following link: 

[Survey Link], we would be very grateful. 

Thank you for being a part of the [Health Club Name] family. We look forward to your future 

visits! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Health Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


